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TO  The Honorable President and Members of the City Council February 8, 2016
c/o Natawna Austin
Room 400 City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 15-0600 Planned Unit Development — Amendment 2 — Greektown
Redevelopment for the purpose of approving certain amendments to the Development Plan of the Greektown
Redevelopment Planned Unit Development.

This bill would allow for the construction of 13 additional townhouses along Macon St,, between O’ Donnell
St. and Dillon St.

The Department of Transportation has no objection to the passage of this bill but has two concerns about the
proposed amendment. DOT would like to recognize that O’Donnell St. is a designated truck route. The
location of the new homes was originally designated as a “buffer” area between the homes constructed as part
of the original Planned Unit Development. Secondly, the developer will need to work with DOT on addressing
to be determined curb cut designs for access to anticipated garages.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Respectfully,

William M. Johnson
Director




